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To Charmaine and group

                                                                                               16th of Dec 2019  
Congratulation to become a Charity 

Thank you so much for the bags of pyjamas  as children’s gifts 
On behalf of our Paediatric Unit, Rupert Bear Ward and the Healthcare Play Service, 
We would like to say a big thank you, for your kind and generous donation and hard work for our children’s ward, Rupert bear ward, Dolphin.
Together with us, the children and their families greatly appreciate your hard work and support . There can be no joy as great as knowing you have uplifted, comforted our children and families on the ward and our long term patients.
Thank you once again for your valuable support and for thinking of us.
Best wishes from us

Yours sincerely,
Gluchun

Gitta Luchun                                                         Marjolaine Makumba
Senior Healthcare Play Specialist                       Play Support Worker
 02084013188 
[image: image3.jpg]



    
[image: image5.png]


                  
[image: image4.png]Croydon Health Services \'/2&3



